THE WEDDING CELEBRATIONS OF

Val Cullen & Gordon Kyle

WE JOYFULLY INVITE YOU TO CELEBRATE OUR WEDDING
At 12.30 on 17th August 2024
In our home at
The Glen ,Main St, Bridge of Weir , PA11 3AD
Afterwards to
Amaretto Restaurant
Then

Back to our home to continue celebrating

RSVP BY EMAIL TO:

gordon.kyle5O0@gmail.com /val @cullen.im
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